
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE APRIL 19, 2004 

RAYMOND ROAD TRAFFIC SIGNS 

Recommendation 

Councillor Carella recommends that the Commissioners of Engineering Services and Public 
Works provide a report to a future Committee of Whole meeting with regards: 
 

1) erection of a sign on Woodbridge Ave., indicating that left turns onto Raymond Road 
are prohibited Monday to Friday, from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m.; and 

 
2) erection of a sign on Martin Grove Road, indicating that right turns onto Raymond 

Road are prohibited Monday to Friday, from 3 p.m. to 6 p.m.  

Purpose 

To review, in response to a request received from an area resident, change of signs prohibiting 
left hand turns onto Raymond Road from Woodbridge Avenue and right turns from Martin Grove 
Road onto Raymond Road. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Subsequent an initial request from a Raymond Road resident, a letter was sent to all Raymond 
Road residents requesting comments on the above proposals.  The preponderance of responses 
indicated that changes were very much desired; the current state has created ongoing concerns 
(i.e. residents having to go a circuitous route during off peak hours, and drivers committing illegal 
left turns and speeding).  
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 

Conclusion 

It is recommended that changes to the traffic signs be implemented at Raymond Road and 
Woodbridge Avenue, and Raymond Road and Martin Grove Road. 

Attachments 

N/A 

Report prepared by: 

Tony Carella,  
Councillor, Ward 2 


